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Tuesday, 09 February 2021
Dear Parents,
Baptismal Certificates
Due to need to maintain up-to-date Parish records, Fr. Corr has asked that parents of all children due to receive any of the sacraments during this school year who have not yet provided a recent copy of their child’s Baptism Certificate should do by Friday 19th March 2021.  Certificates can be obtained from the parish where your child was baptised and these can be posted on your child’s School Seesaw account or emailed to info@stfrancis.aghaderg.ni.sch.uk. 
Parents of children baptised in Aghaderg or Donaghmore parishes should contact Alison Lennon or Marian McClory (Parish Secretaries) at the Parish Office (028 3082 1549) which is open on Monday to Thursday. This applies only to any children in Primary 1, 2, 3 and 4 whose parents wish them to receive the sacraments of Reconciliation, Eucharist or Confirmation respectively.
Provisional Dates for Sacraments – these are subject to change.
· Sacrament of Reconciliation (First Confession) P4 children – Friday 23rd April 2021 at 1.15pm (this year parents will not be required to attend)
· Confirmation P7 Children - Saturday 8th May 2021 (two services at 10.30am and 12noon)
· First Holy Communion P4 Children - Saturday 5th June 2021 (two services at 10.30am and 12noon)
Yours sincerely,
Donal McNally.
(Principal)

